On the Oranim Path
The Environmental Station

The Environmental Station was erected in honor of Oranim College’s 70th-year celebrations (est. 1951).
As a station on the “Oranim Path” enterprise, we, the staff of the botanical garden and the people at Beit Margolin, decided to erect a site that would present the legacy and educational approach of Yehoshua Margolin, the father of nature studies in Israel and one of the proponents of Oranim College. The station stands above the College botanical garden, adjacent to Margolin’s gravesite. Yehoshua Margolin came to Israel in 1923. He taught students and teachers, and wrote articles, songs, and stories for children about nature in Israel. Margolin emphasized the importance of real encounters with nature as the basis for a student’s understanding and development, and his educational doctrine is implemented to this day in the science studies program at Beit Margolin and along the paths of the botanical garden.

The station was placed so as to express its connection with the nature elements that surround Oranim and the view which can be seen from it – the green hills and Mediterranean thickets, which Yehoshua Margolin faced whilst looking for a place to create a seminar for educators.
Margolin set the way for establishing Oranim College. He laid the foundations and gave of his knowledge and inspiration to many generations of teachers and students, who followed his path and learned to meet and be familiar with nature in Israel through rich encounters, in an unmitigated manner.
The station’s goal is to introduce visitors on the Oranim Path to the educational approach of one of the College founders, and to stimulate discussion and thoughts about education and the natural environment in Israel. The station will be an educational and vibrant place for those who walk on the Oranim Path: Through and unmitigated encounter with the beautiful environment of the college, and its botanical garden, it will offer a variety of educational activities for a variety of ages, each age group according to its abilities and understanding. The activities were planned by staff at the division of science instruction, from Beit Margolin, and from the botanical garden. 
